
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
• 

Many students have written us asking if they may make their donations 
yearly instead of monthly. Of course they may. Just take the amount 
pledged every month, multiply it by twelve, and send that amount to us. It 
will save the additional work of mailing the donation every month, and it 
will save us a lot of time in bookkeeping. If you feel it would be possible for 
you to increase the size of your donation, we shall appreciate it a lot. Our 
burden is quite heavy and if it were not for our wonderful Students, we could 
not operatc at all. We thank every one of you from th£. bottom of our hearts. 

C. W. TENNEY 


